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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Happy New Year to all our residents, relatives and friends! We appreciate all your
support and we look forward to a wonderful year ahead. We welcome the year 2024
with our continued commitment to providing exceptional care and support to our
residents. 

We would like to give a special mention to our dedicated staff who have worked
tirelessly over the festive period. A big thank you to all our team for making this
Christmas and New Year so magical and enjoyable for all in our care.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Amanda Oxley
Home Manager

Festive Fun

The festive season is undoubtedly one of the most exciting times of the year and we
had an amazing time celebrating Christmas. Our first activity was making Christmas
decorations. This was a fun-filled event that brought everyone together and we
created beautiful decorations that added a touch of magic to our home. 

Receiving Christmas gifts is always an exciting and joyous experience and we were
not left out of the fun. The gifts were a reminder of the love that surrounds us and we
were grateful for the thoughtful gestures. 

We had a fantastic Christmas Movie Day, where we watched classic Christmas
movies while enjoying tasty treats. It was a fun-filled day and we enjoyed every
moment of it...

We also had a surprise visitor during our Christmas Toddler Group and it was none
other than Santa Claus himself! As you could imagine, the children were thrilled to
see Santa. It was a magical moment that brought smiles to everyone's faces.

Musical Entertainment

The festive season is also a time for musical entertainment and we had a variety of
performers that graced us with their talents. The Community Voices Choir and
Westclyst Community Primary School Christmas Carols were some of the highlights
of the season. Zara King also came to sing for us and we were blown away by her
performance. We also had various singers who entertained us throughout the
Christmas period. 

Community Voices Choir

Westclyst Community Primary School Christmas Carols

Christmas Nibbles & Tipples

Singers Over Christmas ft. Zara King

Recent Activities

Festive activities are always a fun way to get into the Christmas spirit. We had an Elf
Day for Alzheimer's Society, where we dressed up as elves and raised money for the
worthy cause. 

We also had a visit from our PAT Dog, who brought us joy and companionship...

We went carol singing at Darts Farm and it was an excellent opportunity to spread
some Christmas cheer and get some shopping done. It was a fun activity and it is
always refreshing to have a change of scenery. 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Alexander House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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